




























































Core Working Group Meeting Notes (10-Jan-2019)

Attendees:

Participants (20)

Q Type to filter...

 Trevor Conn (Host, me)	 
 Akram Ahmad (Dell)	 
 Andrew Foster	 
 André Srinivasan	 
 Brandon Forster	
 Daniel Harms	 
 Emad Attia (Intel)	 
 Eric Cotter	 
 Ivan Dlugos (ObjectBox)	 
 Jim Wang	 
 Jim White	 
 Lenny Goodell (Intel)	 
 Malini Bhandaru	 
 Markus Junginger (ObjectBox)	 
 Michael Estrin	 
 Michael Hall - LF	 
 Rodney Hess	 
 Tobias Mosby (Intel)	 
 tonyespy	 
 Walt Morton - Intel	 

Old Business

- Abstraction Layer for Consul (Issue 797)
 - Any updates?
 - *No new developments, related to plugin decision. Waiting on that.*
 - *Once plugin decision is made, then Lenny will manage via Kanban project template in Github.*
 - *Initial interface will not contain Vault secrets*
- CBOR
 - Any updates?
 - *Will provide additional details in the Device Service group this coming Monday.*

New Business

- Presentation from Andre Srinivasan
 - Redis support via plugins
 - <https://wiki.edgexfoundry.org/x/KQJNAQ>
 - *Discussion Notes*
 - *Configuration*
 - *Build versus Runtime*
 - *Proprietary vendors – how do they work with this?*
 - *What's Next?*
 - *Plugin decision*
 - *Prototyping – CI/CD*
 - *Docker and Snaps*
 - *Sequencing modules work*
 - *Action Item for all parties*
 - *Solicit feedback from your member companies on the platform vs vendor independence question RE: plugin adoption. We will revisit next week.*
 - *Final decision @ TSC vote*
- Heads-up: I am slated for jury duty next week. Hopefully that won't interfere with next week's meeting but monitor the #core channel on Slack for updates.

- Anybody want to volunteer to lead in my absence? (*Jim will do it if Trevor is occupied*)